
 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

A big thanks to the PTO for organizing pre-packaged snacks for every kid testing this week. We appreciate your 

thoughtfulness and organization! Thank you to all the families who soothed worried students and made sure they had a 

good night’s sleep before taking tests. Testing continues next week. See below for information.  

 

Return of laptops/hotspots 

• All laptops and hotspots must be returned to the school no later than JUNE 10th.   

• Families will be invoiced for any devices not returned 

 

Testing 

Testing continues this week. Please view our website at https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/ for this week’s 

information! If you are a distance learner, please note the schedule is different next week. Daily schedules are available 

on the testing link above. 

 

Yearbook 

You can still buy a yearbook online until May 21st! https://commpe.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool  

 

Book Fair! 

The Scholastic Virtual Book Fair ends this Sunday, May 16, 2021.  We are a quarter of our way to meeting our goal and 

we need your help.  You can shop the book fair on this link:  https://www.scholastic.com/bf/sebastianmiddle Students 

who purchase a book can show their receipt to the Media Center and be entered to win a gift basket filled with fabulous 

prizes.  One entry per book with no limits.  You can also support literacy in the teachers’ classrooms by purchasing a 

book through this link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4CA9A928A0FC1-sebastian  

 

Safety 

The exit to Covino Street is only for bike riders and walkers. Students exiting and through that gate must go straight 

home. Parent pick up and drop off is only in the front of the school in the loop. There have been safety concerns so 

please help us protect our students!    

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ftesting%2F&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3835dc83edb142d1918d08d916e13ed5%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637565978936437370%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=kK7%2Bc9Mjyvu7cs0v%2FVO3GkNgaHRBeyofOSArKEsiJ9o%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcommpe.pictavo.com%2FPictavoSchool%2FFindSchool&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3835dc83edb142d1918d08d916e13ed5%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637565978936447362%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=6JRCD6hRLmiiYML86lpIxXH6p1eIE1os8PGMv98Eaco%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com%2Fbf%2Fsebastianmiddle&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3835dc83edb142d1918d08d916e13ed5%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637565978936447362%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=wIHS4dBj%2FIgImtuUIt%2BuuNHQKnBrQqSXFbU0LmwhP0E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F20F0E4CA9A928A0FC1-sebastian&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3835dc83edb142d1918d08d916e13ed5%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637565978936457357%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=CMUH9nQ97v3F7OiHIKgg0D94ESckmZs%2BZN7MFeAimoU%3D&reserved=0


Eighth Grade Celebrations!  

CELEBRATE YOUR GRAD WITH A YARD SIGN!! Pick up at SMS on May 27th from 2:00 -6:00pm.  Everyone gets a sign! If 

you are able to donate $10 to help us cover costs please do so at https://my.cheddarup.com/c/sebastian-middle-

school-pto-store/item/3139088  

 

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 
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